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HI, 

I believe that the current rules and laws on the Newberg Pool are already restrictive 

and at least allow me to use my boat and recreate responsibly. I used to use the 

lower Willamette from Oregon City to downtown Portland but that was taken away. I 

strongly believe that our waterway policies should favor the general public, not 

special interest groups and select waterfront homeowners. I know two homeowners 

on the river that also oppose this.  I spend many hours with my family and friends and 

have paid lots of hard earned money to use my boat and pay the taxes and fees to 

use my boat responsibly. 

 

Thank you for listening. 


